
 

 
Principal Post #21: A Message from Dr. Kozlowski 
January 29, 2025 

 
“Give thanks with a grateful heart.” I Thessalonians 5:18  

 
​ Thank you for sharing in all of the joy and fun related to Catholic Schools Week 2025 so 
far. The students and faculty had a wonderful time in Saint teams yesterday preparing 660 
toiletry bags for Empower4 Life. These bags will be distributed to foster children and homeless 
youth in both Harford and Baltimore County. We are called to serve God and one another and 
this project was a great example of living our faith. Thank you to the families that donated 
towards this endeavor. 
 
​ Our final shipment of the World’s Finest Chocolate arrived yesterday and we distributed 
70 boxes and have only 30 remaining. If your child would like another box, the deadline to send 
in the money will be extended to Thursday, February 6, 2025. However, if your child wants to 
achieve the incentive of being able to slime myself and Mrs. Liberto at the end of this week, that 
money remains due by the end of the school day tomorrow, Thursday, January 30, 2025. This 
fundraiser for technology has exceeded our expectations and we are most appreciative of your 
support. 
 

Grace and peace, 
Dr. Marianne Kozlowski 

 
Additional Information: 
Catholic Schools Week 2025 
Please refer to the CSW communication that was shared last week for an overview of the 
remaining days of Catholic Schools Week for Thursday and Friday, including special activities 
and uniform add-ons. We look forward to DIVING into our faith and SHELL-abrating Catholic 
schools! 
 
January 31, 2025: Early dismissal for students at noon 
 
February 3, 2025: Feast Day of St. Blaise 
The blessing of the throats will take place for students and faculty throughout the school day.  
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mOL2H9mbJCDRtQVYOnIgYTg54Unh9agEKHMqutinMnM/edit?usp=sharing

